
 
 
January 24, 2011 
 
BY RESS AND BY COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Ms. Walli; 
 
Re: EB-2010-0131 - Horizon Utilities Corporation (“Horizon Utilities”) 
Application to the Ontario Energy Board for Electricity Distribution Rates 
and Charges as of January 1, 2011 
 

Please find accompanying this letter Horizon Utilities’ responses to the 
interrogatories of Board staff and the intervenors in this matter.  Please note that 
Horizon Utilities will be filing a number of responses in confidence.  A separate 
letter containing a list of those responses, and the grounds for the confidentiality 
requests, will be provided to you tomorrow. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Yours Truly, 
 
Original signed by Indy J. Butany-DeSouza 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA 
Vice-President, Regulatory and Government Affairs 
Horizon Utilities Corporation 
Tel: (905) 317-4765 

 


